
  NEWS FROM THE SURGERY  

WINTER VIRUS VACCINATION CLINICS NOW BOOKING  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAFF TRAINING DISPENSARY/SURGERY CLOSED 
The nature of working within a GP Practice means that our team members both clinical and administrative, work 
to tight time slots, the majority of which is spent with patients.  Whilst this is a key element of our work, it means 
that there is no time for whole team staff training or hold vital meetings to support learning.  To support us in 
being able to have time for these aspects of our work we have achieved approval from the Integrated Care Board 
that we will operate an emergency only service for patients on a designated Wednesday afternoon on selective 
months from 1.30pm until 6.30pm to allow these meetings to take place.   

Please note the dispensary and surgery will be closed except for access to emergency 
care via an initial telephone assessment service. 
We will publish our dates on our website and in the foyer so that all patients are aware of our opening times.  
We appreciate your support with these closures for vital training and to help us improve procedures and 
processes within our teams. 

 
NEXT DATES: SEPT 25th    OCT 23rd    NOV 27th 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IN MEMORY OF 
DR PHILIP STEVENS 
This weekend a camellia was planted at the surgery by one 
of our nurses and her kind husband who is a professional 
gardener. The family of Dr Stevens suggested a camellia 
was a fitting choice so Mike and Caroline chose the 
beautiful plant and kept it safe and healthy until such time 
they could come and plant it.  
Please see the beautiful piece his family have written for 
us displayed in the foyer or below.  He will be fondly 
remembered by his patients and all the staff here at the 
surgery.   



 
 
CONTACT NUMBERS - Tele: 01872 863221 

Open 8.30am - 6.15 pm - Mon to Fri 
www.carnondownssurgery.co.uk 

http://www.carnondownssurgery.co.uk/

